
CHRISTMAS FAYRE 
Saturday 30th November 10am - 2pm. 

Anybody able to help please let Rita know nearer the date. 

 

PANTO 

Dick Whittington 

Dates for Panto are 19th, 20th & 21st December 

Matinee Saturday 

Please see Michelle and team for more details. 

 

HOME GROUP 

October – 9th & 23rd 

November – 6th & 20th 

Venues announced in church. 

 

WORSHIP GROUP PRACTICES 

October – 3rd, 17th & 31st 

November – 14th & 28th 

 

PRAYER MEETING 

October – 2nd 

November – 13th 

 

FLOWER ROTA 

Oct Donor Arranger 

6th Percy  King 

13th Diane Diane 

20th Michelle  & June E. 

27th Church  Anniversary 

Nov   

3rd Monica Monica 

10th Helen Fuertig 

17th Rita Rita 

24th Chris & 

Stuart 

Pat 
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SERVICES 

 

      
 

All services during October and November 

Reverend Peter Norton 

 

October 27th       Church Anniversary & Gift Day 

November 10th   Remembrance Sunday  

December 1st      Bible Sunday  

 

 
COMMUNION 

First Sunday of each month – Evening Service 

Third Sunday of each month – Morning Service  

 
 

CHURCH MEMBERS 

 
November is the time when recommendations are made for next years’ 

church officials.  This year two offices need to be filled with new names: 

Vice President and Home Missions.  If you are a member and would like 

to be considered for either position, or in fact for any position please 

contact Stuart Porter.  

  
MEMBERS MEETING 

Tuesday December 3rd at 7:00pm 

Here in Jubilee Hall/Sunday School 

 

                          

Dear Friends, 

Sue and I, like many of you, have had our holiday and it was great to be 

away enjoying the scenery of such a beautiful country as Norway. 

Sailing through the fjords was so spectacular. 
 As we look at the pictures we have taken we can relive the whole 

experience, we can also bore our family with them!!!!! 
Whilst away we had the opportunity to meet lots of people, one 

gentleman had an accent I recognised so after sitting and listening I 

plucked up the courage to go over and ask where he was from. 
When they said Ilminster in Somerset I was pleased since I had lived 

there for about 7 years; it was even more of a surprise when I realised 

that I had been to school with the man and the woman had been to 

school with my sister-in-law. 
You may say that a similar thing happened to you, well I would not be 

surprised these coincidences happen all the time. 
What I also know is that as a Christian sometimes these special 

incidences could be called God-incidences, just as if God has planned a 

meeting or conversation. 
It seems that we should be ready for anything always willing to please 

God wherever we are. 
As it says in 2 Corinthians 5:9 "So we make it our goal to please Him, 

whether we are at home in the body or away from it." 
  
Pray that God will use all our life, work or holidays, to bring others to 

Him. 
  
God bless you 

Peter 

.  


